
mail in mid-May.  August will 
be here before we know it 
and Kale will be calling on the 
membership for help as 
needed over the next few 
months.   

Please remember our April 
meeƟng at Pub 34 will be 
Monday April 16, 2018.  Din-
ner at 6pm and meeƟng at 
7pm.  Name Tags are re-
quired….or the Ɵp jar will be 
calling…. 

Some of you may know of 
Tom Murphy’s ongoing 
health concerns.  Please keep 
Tom and Mary in your  
thoughts and prayers.  

Thank you , again, for your 
conƟnued support for the 
‘”recogniƟon, restoraƟon , 
preservaƟon and safe opera-
Ɵon of special interest auto-
mobiles.”   

Regards, 

Marlin 

GreeƟngs, 

Mother Nature has, once 
again, reminded us that she is 
sƟll in charge.  With forecast 
snow in the coming days, 
Spring has been put on hold.  
The good part about this is 
that it will give us all Ɵme to 
get our vehicles ready for the 
show at Northridge Plaza on 
April 28-29.  We will discuss 
the details at our April 16 
meeƟng.   

Please visit the Pierre  Street 
Masters website for infor-
maƟon concerning car shows 
in the region.  Click on the 
Events tab  on the front page. 
In addiƟon, if you are aƩend-
ing car shows, please pick up 
any flyers  that may be availa-
ble for inclusion on our site.   

 We have a busy Summer 
planned and will have several 
opportuniƟes to parƟcipate in 
several events as a Club.  We 
are waiƟng for event details 
for the Fort Pierre Farmers 

Market Shows as well as the 
Bassmaster’s Classic event at 
DriŌers.  As soon as we re-
ceive that informaƟon, we 
will get it out to the Club.  We 
have been asked to be a part 
of  Taste of Oahe Days, an 
event we parƟcipated in last 
year.  Details to follow. 

We hope to have an update 
from Steve Brown and the 
Scholarship CommiƩee at our 
next meeƟng.  The deadline 
for applicaƟons is April 13.  
This is  a great program and 
open to area high school sen-
iors interested in pursuing a 
career in the automoƟve 
field. 

We should be geƫng our first 
look at the 2018 Dam Run T-
shirt graphic in the next cou-
ple weeks.  As soon as we get 
that finalized, we will be con-
tacƟng the membership for 
preorders and will begin a 
mailing to our past Dam Run 
parƟcipants.  It is my hope 
that we can get those in the 
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 March 2018 Meeting Minutes 
Members Present:  23 

President Marlin Roseland called the meeting to order. 

The January 2018 minutes and treasurer’s reports were read and adopted. 

Club accolades: Congratulations to Steve Harding for receiving the most honored Williamson Militiaman Award from the SD 
National Guard. Car enthusiast, Brad Brake, from Aberdeen passed away in January; a sympathy card was sent to his wife. Tom 
Murphy is in Sioux Falls going through physical therapy after hip surgery. Members signed and sent a card. 

Committee Reports: 

 Dam Run - Kale Urban has started confirming arrangements for the August 2018 Dam Run. He has contacted the State to 
reserve the circle drive for the Show-n-Shine and the city to reserve Pierre Street for the Gearhead Reunion. The Lariat 
Lanes is reserved and a draft Dam Run logo has been sent to RMS Printing. Marlin Roseland thanked Kale and Beth for lead-
ing the Dam Run this year and their work in making contacts to get things reserved. Members were asked to sign up for each 
committee they would be willing to assist with during the Dam Run. 

 Website - Marlin Roseland continues to add information and asked members to continue sharing items with him. A new 
website software may be needed in the future; Marlin will keep members posted. 

 Membership - Chairman Rich Shangreaux is still enjoying the warm Arizona weather so no report from him other than the 
“South Dakota” group attended a Joe Foss car show in AZ. 

 Scholarship - Steve Brown reported that the application has been distributed to surrounding school counselors and has 
been on our website. Applications are due April 13 so they can be awarded at our April club meeting. 

 Cruise schedule - Cale Zickrick has the April cruise gathering scheduled for April 4 at Gators. 

Old Business: 

 Events - Several members attended the February Counts show in Rapid City. Our 2018 People’s Choice vehicle owned by 
Orv and Linda Henrickson won best interior and second in his class at the show. 

New Business: 

 Sioux Avenue Cruise - Will be held June 9th with the main location being on East Sioux in front of Andersons Clothing 
and Quality Body Shop. Kale Urban is leading this event since the Ellerton’s are relocating to Rapid City. Kale has received 
approval to close East Sioux in this area. 

 City Events - Mayor Steve Harding shared that the city really appreciates the Street Masters willingness to participate in all 
the various city events. 

 Upcoming events - 

 Chamber Events: Marlin Roseland shared that the Chamber has contacted him to see whether we would be in-
terested in assisting with events planned for the summer. They would like to again have a vehicle show on the cause-
way during Oahe Days. May also want vehicles displayed at the Bass Masters Classic being held at Drifters. The date 
is still being finalized. 

 Murdo - We have been asked to help move vehicles at the Pioneer Museum Auction in Murdo on June 16. 

 Fort Pierre Farmers Market - The Fort Pierre Farmers Market organizers would like to again include a vehicle 
show at one of their evening Markets. 

 Northridge Plaza Show - To kick off the summer events, the Northridge Plaza show is scheduled April 28 & 29 in con-
junction with the Oahe Speedway. Marlin Roseland is collecting the list of members planning to have a vehicle in the show. 
Vehicles will be moved in April 27, Friday evening; the show ends Sunday at 4 p.m. 

 Oahe Speedway - Has 10 races scheduled to begin Memorial Day weekend. Street Masters has two signs down the drag 
strip and the yearly advertising fee is $750 for the two signs. A motion was made by Patrick Callahan, seconded by Steve 
Harding, to support the Speedway with the $750 sign fee; motion carried. 

 April meeting - The April meeting will be Monday, April 16 at 7 p.m. with members wanting to order a meal gathering at 6 
p.m. at the Pub. 

Meeting adjourned  

Roxie Thielen, Secretary/Treasurer 



April Birthdays             
April 4 – Happy Birthday to Roxie Thielen 

April 15 - Happy Birthday to Craig Urquhart 

April 19 - Happy Birthday to Michelle Humann 

 

***Members, please send your birth date to Ardys Roseland at mrarwr@pie.midco.net and it will be recognized in the 
upcoming newsletters. Age will not be included!! 

 

Upcoming Events 
***Additional events are listed on our website at http://www.pierrestreetmasters.com/events.htm 

April 12-14 - Barrett-Jackson - Palm Beach, FL - www.barrett-jackson.com 

April 16— Street Masters Meeting – 7:00 pm Pub 34 – Pierre, SD – Gather at 6:00 for dinner 

April 27 - 29 -  Street Masters and Oahe Speedway Car Show - Northridge Plaza - Pierre, SD 

April 28 - Street Masters Kruize Gathering -  Gators - 6:00 pm - Northridge Plaza - Pierre, SD 

April 28 - Nick’s Hamburger Run 2018 - 12:45 pm - 3:00 pm - Nick’s Hamburger Shop - Brookings, SD 

April 28 - Thunder Valley Test & Tune - gates open at 9:00 am Racing from 12:00 pm - 6:00 pm - Marion, SD  

April 29—2018 No Bull Classic Car Show - 11:00 am Buffalo Wings & Rings - Aberdeen, SD  

May 4-5 - Monster Jam - Wells Fargo Arena - Des Moines, IA - www.monsterjam.com 

May 5 - 4th Annual Spring Fever Car Show - 11:00 am 3901 W. 59th Street - Sioux Falls, SD  

May 5 - 13th Annual Car Show for a Cause to Benefit Operation Black Hills Cabin - 11:00 am - 3:00 pm - Lake Area Technical Institute
 Auto Dep. Building. - Watertown, SD  

May 12-13 - 38th Annual ABATE of SF Motorcycle Expo - Sioux Falls Arena - Sioux Falls, SD  

May 17 - Oahe Speedway Thunder on the Prairie - 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm - Main Street - Pierre, SD 

May 19 - Papik Motors Spring Rally & Car Show - 11:00 am - 1:30 pm - Papik Motors - Luverne, MN 

May 21 - Street Masters Meeting - 7:00 pm Pub 34 - Pierre, SD - Gather at 6:00 for dinner 

 

Street Masters Officers 
President: Marlin Roseland 605.222.9437   Past President: Ann Curtis 605.222.1378 

Vice President: Mike Denton 605.280.3952   Public Relations: Marlin Roseland 605.222.9437 

Secretary/Treasurer: Roxie Thielen 605.280.1637  Newsletter Editor: Ardys Roseland 605.222.4066 

Board of Directors: John Noyes 605.280.3408   Dam Run Chairman: Kale Urban 605.280.9807 

Board of Directors: Dale Hunsley 605.222.3331   SDSRA Representative: Dave Hausmann 605.295.0929 

Scholarship Chairman: Steve Brown 605.223.3277  Membership Chairman: Rich Shangreaux 605.280.0982 

Cruise Chairman: Cale Zickrick 605.441.3543 



This and That 

 
Department of Revenue unveils new MySDCars account setup:  The South Dakota Department of Reve-
nue’s online motor vehicle customer portal, MySDCars, now features an improved, user-friendly login process.  The 
Department of Revenue’s motor vehicle division recently unveiled the new account setup in order to better serve 
its customers. Users may now create an account through three steps, as opposed to the previous system’s seven-
step method.  The updated system also allows users to link business and individual accounts, providing vehicle own-
ers the convenience of managing all of their vehicle actions through one account.  “The Department of Revenue 
strives to be a leader in technology and provide convenient methods for our customers to conduct motor vehicle 
transactions, “ Motor Vehicle Division Director Lisa Weyer said.  Since MySDCars was launched in 2013, an average 
of 70,000 South Dakota motor vehicle registrations have been renewed online per year. The online portal also al-
lows South Dakotans to order specialty license plates, report a sale, print a seller’s permit, change their address, opt
-in for email renewal notifications and more.  MySDCars is one of three options for South Dakotans to renew their 
motor vehicle registrations. Vehicle owners may also renew through their county treasurer’s office or at any of the 
nine self-service terminals located throughout the state. For more information, visit http://mysdcars.sd.gov   




